
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2014 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, the home/school partnership is a key element in the success of our school 
and effective communication is at the heart of this relationship. We strive to look for 
ways in which to improve communication, and as such, we would like to establish a 
regular opportunity for parents/guardians to engage in dialogue with the school’s 
leadership about enhancing all aspects of school life. 
 
‘Parent Voice’ will meet on a monthly basis, with the first meeting taking place in The 
Barn  on Tuesday 20th May at 8.55am (coffee/tea served from 8.45am). Any 
parent/carer is welcome to attend. For those unable to attend, a record of the topics 
raised and discussed will be available on the school website. Future meetings will 
alternate with an afternoon slot of 2.30pm to help enable as wide a range of 
parents/carers to join what we trust will be useful and productive discussions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard McIntosh 
Deputy Headteacher 
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